
Pontesbury Parish Neighbourhood Plan report 2023 

During March and April 2022 each household in the Parish was consulted on the draft 

Pontesbury Parish Neighbourhood Plan via a 12-page summary insert in the newsletter 

accompanied by a drop in facility on Saturday mornings at The Pavilion. The Steering 

Group appreciated the many comments submitted to them and in response made 

numerous amendments to the draft policies. 

Shropshire Council conducted their own consultation of Regulation 15 of the 

Neighbourhood Plan during November/December 2022 and the proposed plan was sent 

in January 2023 to the Independent Examiner, Tony Barton, who will decide whether the 

plan is sound and can therefore be recommended for a Parish referendum later this year. 

 

 


